
September 10, 2018, 5:30 PM meeting minutes
Akeley Chamber of Commerce

The meeting was called to order by President Peg Davies at 5:34 PM.
The secretary's minutes from the July 9 meeting were read.  Motion by Donn Sorenson, seconded 
and carried to approve them.
The treasurer's report was give by Linda Elmore and filed for audit.

Old Business:
● Bill Bennett will attend the October meeting and have everything updated by then.

● September 12 city council meeting attendee_________________?

● We've received a letter from the IRS stating that we would receive a letter of determination 
regarding our non-profit application within 90 days of July 16, 2018.  If more information is
needed, we would be assigned to an Exempt Organizations specialist for review and we 
would be contacted within 180 days of July 16, 2018.

● Flooring for the float has arrived and needs to be installed.

● We agreed to pay $75 to the plant waterers.

● Burger night volunteers:  Lori Muller, Scott & Linda Elmore, Dottie Lanning and Galen 
Negen.

● Approximately 175 people were served hotdogs etc. on National Night Out. It was 
determined that we need better signage including banners next year.

New Business:
● Peg Davies will be sending invoices to current members and prospective members via email,

hand delivery, or snail mail.
● Two positions – secretary & vice president - will need to be filled in October.  Any 

volunteers?

The meeting was adjourned at 6:02 PM.

Attendance:  8

Respectfully submitted by Peg Davies in absence of Kristin Fake


